
 

The Village of Saranac recently purchased property at 113 N Bridge 
Street (west side of Bridge Street, north side of the new rail trail), with 
grant assistance from the Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund.  As 
you may have noticed, we immediately removed the dilapidated pole 
building from the property, but kept the cement pad in place.  We did 
this with the intent of designating the area as parking for trail users, 
until such time that we begin developing the property.  Please help us 
spread the word that this is the primary area for trail users to park.  
Parking is allowed at the depot lot, but should be used as a secondary 
option.  The reason being, the depot has scheduled events and has 
found that there is not enough parking for event goers, due to trail 
users parking in the lot. 

You may be wondering what our intent is for developing this property.  
Our goal is to build a trailhead, similar to what other communities are 
doing, hopefully with the assistance of another MNRTF grant.  We are 
not sure what components will be included in the initial build, but at 
the very least we expect to have restrooms and some type of a shelter.   

If you would be interested in getting involved in the planning process, 
you can comment on this Facebook post with your name and phone 
number, or contact Becky at 642-6324 or saranacoffice@gmail.com.  A 
list will be compiled, and you will be notified when we begin the 
planning process. 

Thank you for reading this post and for using the Village of Saranac’s 
trail systems!  We hope you are pleased with what we have 
accomplished thus far and look forward to future additions to our 
parks and trails. 

 

Please remember to spread the word about parking! 


